
\\prod-netapp-gm-as-fsas.tops.gdi\insite_data_prod\files\IRCG\Attachments\69e46b19-8565-418f-9276-ddb2205d45b5.doc 

Indian River County 
Board of County Commissioners 

General Services Department 

1800 27th Street, Vero Beach, Florida 32960     Telephone:  772-226-1223      Fax:  772-589-6119 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date:    September 5, 2017 
 

To:    The Honorable Board of County Commissioners 

 

Thru:  Michael C. Zito, Assistant County Administrator/ General Services Director 
 

From:  Anne Shepherd, Director, Library Services 
 

Subject: Library System’s Request for Consideration to Update Long Range Plan  

  Dates 

DESCRIPTION 

The State of Florida, Division of Library and Information Services requires libraries to maintain 

a current Long Range Plan.  Indian River County’s Library Systems Long Range Plan needs to 

be adjusted from 2014-2017 to 2014-2018. 

 

JUSTIFICATION 

Granting approval to revise the current Long Range Plan will allow the new Director the 

opportunity to create a new vision for our Libraries in 2018. 

 

FUNDING SOURCE 

No Funding required for this action 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS:  

Staff Recommends Board extend current plan through 2018 and authorize Director of Library 

Services to present a revised plan to the Board of County Commission for approval on or before 

October 1, 2018. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Indian River County Library System Long Range Plan 2014 - 2017   

 

CONSENT AGENDA 


